Republic of the Phillppines
Provincial Government of Davao del Norte

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

TO: ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS

This Notice of Cancellation is issued for the procurement of airconditioned units for use of PBO,
KDH, PRC and Tahanan ng Punong Lalawigan under bid no. B20240201 published on February 1,
2024. In a letter dated January 24, 2024, the head of the requisitioning office PGSO requested
the Bids and Awards Committee for the change of mode of procurement from Public Bidding to

Shopping. This is due to urgent need. Same was granted by the Committee during the Committee
Meeting on January 25, 2024.

For guidance and information of all concerned.

Issued this 5" day of February, 2024.

alux -
ENGR. JO%‘JEAN R. RABANOZ, MPA, EnP
Provincial Adedinistrafor

Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee
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